e

W

=

£ \\/

October 20, 2020

Sheriff’s Protection Association Members,

First we would like to thank you for your membership and continued support.
The pandemic is a first for all, causing 2020 to be difficult and unpredictable.
Annually we host four main events:

% Wet and Wild

% Annual Golf Tournament
% Fall Picnic

%+ Christmas Party

Due to the epidemic, we are facing unprecedented times. In the best interest of all, the picnic and our grand
event, the Christmas Party have been cancelled for this year.

When the pandemic is over and restrictions are lifted, we will again host these wonderful events.

The Christmas Party is cancelled; however, the cash raffle prize drawings will take place. In fact, cash prizes have
been increased giving more chances to win. This will be streamed live during the month of December, and winners
will be posted by P# on the website. (Please ensure your contact information is accurate on the website, in PBX
and ESS.) Additional information will go out in November about cash prize amounts.

But that’s not all, a partial refund of $50 will be issued to all current dues paying members who were members on
or before September 10, 2020. In addition, on December 5 we will host a members only, in-car Glittering Lights
Event at the Las Vegas Speedway from 4pm until 7 pm.

Providing the public health crisis is over, we will have future events that will be safe, fun and provide the great
social interaction we all miss.

If you have not logged into our new web page at www.lvmpdspa.com using a Google email account, please do.

Again, thank each and every one of you for the continued support in your membership, and all the hard work and
sacrifice your families endure day in and day out.

Sincerely,

Gregory Muns&r, Chairman

Sheriff’s Protective Association

2554 N. Gateway Rd. ® Las Vegas, Nevada 89115



